
From: John Saxton [mailto:ahl@cfl.rr.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 22, 2015 3:15 PM 
To: Steve Auger <Steve.Auger@floridahousing.org>; Ken Reecy <Ken.Reecy@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: Local Government Qualifying Financial Assistance Funding Preference 
 
Echoing on comments made by Susan Leigh regarding the Financial Assistance Funding Preference 
proposed for the Large Counties RFA I would like to suggest that you think about implementing this idea 
in the next cycle.  This idea opens up lots of questions and concerns that deserve to be heard and 
properly discussed in a public forum.  There is not enough time for that to occur in time for the 
November due date.  
 
John Saxton 

Affordable Housing Link, LLC 
Licensed Real Estate Broker 
Island Business Center 
470 Bahama Drive 
Indialantic, Florida 32903 
321-951-7767 (Bus) 
321-693-4797 (Cell) 
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